
 

 

  8th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 R.E. Gurdwara Trip: 18th and 20th March 2025 
 
This term, Year 5 children will be learning about the Sikh religion. The intent of this RE 
disposition is to develop an understanding of how people of the Sikh faith worship and 
serve their communities.  
 
As part of this, we will be taking the children to the Sikh Gurdwara in Handsworth, 
Birmingham where one of their experienced education guides will give a full tour lasting 
approximately an hour and a half. Because the Gurdwara is unable to take a party of all 
90 Year 5 children, we will split the visit across two mornings - Tuesday 18th March or 
Thursday 20th March. Normal arrangements for arrival at school and lunches will apply. 
 
Children should wear their full school uniform, sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. 
They will also need to wear a hat or head scarf inside the Gurdwara as a sign of respect 
(no baseball caps please). 

The cost for the trip is £7.40 which covers the cost of transport. Payment can be made 
via Scopay, using your individual login. Payment for this trip should be made by Thursday 
27th February. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr. Hurley  Mrs. Cadman  Mrs. Rudge  Mrs. Bolger 

 


